
 
 

NOTICE TO DECLARANTS 
 

BUDGETARY UPDATES 2021 
 
 
 
 
 

 

DECLARANTS, IMPORTERS AND EXPORTERS ARE INFORMED THAT CMS AND 
THE SECOND HAND VEHICLE VALUATION SYSTEMS WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE 
 

ON FRIDAY 11
th

 JUNE 2021, AS FROM 16:00HRS TILL COMPLETION OF 
SYSTEM UPDATES. 
 

 

WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED AND RELY ON YOUR USUAL 
COOPERATION. 
 
 
 
 

MRA CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 
 

08 JUNE 2021 


